
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the children have enjoyed telling me all about their new class and classroom 
following their transition sessions to Class 2. They have also been exploring the concept 
of 100 through practical activities so this week our class newsletter puts a spotlight on 
Maths to showcase all our wonderful learning. Well done Class 1! 

“I need 10 pieces of this 
Numicon to make 100. Each 
piece is 10.” Ella 

“There are 10 pegs in the line, 
when the line is full its 10 so I 
need to keep going until there’s 
100.” Harrison 

Jack made 10 different coloured towers using 
multi link. Each tower contained 10 cubes. He 
then counted in 10’s and labelled each tower. 

“We’re putting 
10 pieces of 
pasta in each 
square. We 
have 10 
squares so 
that will be 
100.” Rosa 


